
 

COVID-19 Action Plan 

TeleHealth Services 
Dear families, 

We are informing every family of the ongoing measures taken by Core 

Therapy Services and The Loom School to ensure safety for our clients 

and staff. In consultation with Telehealth consultants and review of our 

current resources, we have decided to provide Telehealth services for both 

Core Therapy and The Loom School. This is in addition to our home-based 

and clinic-based services. Telehealth services will be available for: Applied 

Behavior Analysis (ABA) supervision and family guidance/training; Social 

Clubs; Psychotherapy; and Virtual Learning. We will be utilizing Microsoft’s 

Teams platform and you will be provided additional information about how 

to access. Here us the direct link to the consent form: 

http://mycoretherapy.com/telemed-consent.html 

If you are interested in utilizing this option, please complete the 

Telemedicine Consent Form. This service is provided in addition to current 

schedules and we will update each family if any changes occur with our 

current plans.  

Thanks always for working with us to ensure we are maintaining safety and 

quality services! 

 

 

 

Katrina Todd, Director 

http://mycoretherapy.com/telemed-consent.html

